
GENOA CHARTER TOWNSHIP BOARD 

Regular Meeting & PubIic Hearing 

April 19, 2021 

MINUTES 

Supervisor Rogers called the virtual Public Hearing and Regular Meeting of the Genoa 

Charter Township Board to order at 6:30 p.m. from the Township Hall. The Pledge of 

Allegiance was then said. The following members were present constituting a quorum 

a quorum for the transaction of business: Bill Rogers, Paulette Skolarus, Robin Hunt, 

Jean Ledford, Terry Croft, Jim Mortensen and Diana Lowe. Also present were 

Township Manager Michael Archinal and more than 50 persons in the audience.  

Supervisor Rogers thanked the residents for wearing masks.  He then advised the 

audience that the number of person present exceeded State Law and that the meeting 

would be adjourned.  Moved by Mortenson and supported by Hunt to adjourn the 

Regular Meeting of the board at 6:33 p.m.  The motion carried unanimously.   

 

Paulette Skolarus, Clerk     Bill Rogers, Supervisor 

Genoa Charter Township Board    Genoa Charter Township Board 


